Web Accessibility Statement  - December 2024
Myerscough & Bilsborrow Parish Council is committed to making our website as accessible as possible. To achieve this, we follow the Web Accessibility Initiative (WAI) Guidelines on accessibility (part of W3C, the Worldwide Web Consortium), and are working to achieve greater accessibility. For the full specifications see http://www.w3.org/WAI/ .
We will continue to work to make the site more accessible and we welcome any comments. Please forward your comments about our website to clerk@myerscoughandbilsborrow-pc.org.uk 
You can also use this email address to request any information in alternative formats, such as larger print, PDF etc. We will happily supply any element of this website in any format, within reason, that deems it accessible to you.
We want as many people as possible to be able to use this website. For example, that means you should be able to:
: Change colours, contrast levels and fonts
: Zoom in up to 500% without the text spilling off the screen
: Navigate most of the website using speech recognition software
: Listen to most of the website using a screen reader 
We’ve also made the website text as simple as possible to understand.
AbilityNet has advice on making your device easier to use if you have a disability.
Enforcement procedure
The Equality and Human Rights Commission (EHRC) is responsible for enforcing the Public Sector Bodies (Websites and Mobile Applications) (No. 2) Accessibility Regulations 2018 (the ‘accessibility regulations’). If you’re not happy with how we respond to your complaint, contact the Equality Advisory and Support Service (EASS).
Disproportionate burden
Due to the nature of how our website is built (i.e: from a template), some elements of navigation and information are more difficult to access than others.
We’ve assessed the cost of fixing the issues with navigation and accessing information, and with interactive tools and transactions. We believe that doing so now would be a disproportionate burden within the meaning of the accessibility regulations. We will make another assessment when it is appropriate to do so.
The following are websites which we have found extremely useful in our accessibility research:
: W3C Web Accessibility Initiative
: Royal National Institute of the Blind
: TechDis
: Foundation for Assistive Technology
